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Dates for your Diary! 

Monday 26th March —10.10am—Violins 

& Cellos concert 

Tuesday 27th March—Easter Card making 

workshops 

Wednesday 28th March— 9.30am  -  

Easter Bonnet parade & Egg Decorating 

Assembly 

Thursday 29th March —9.30am Attend-

ance and Progress Assembly 

Thursday 29th March  - Children break up 

for Easter 

Return to school—Tuesday 17th April  

 

Year 6 SAT’s workshops for Parents 

There will be a series of 4 workshops for parents of Y6 

children on how to support your children with their 

SAT’s revision and practice. These will take place on  

Wednesday 21st  March, 28th March, 18th April and 

25th April. These  sessions will allow opportunities  for 

you to  work alongside your child and help them at this 

very important time in  mathematics, reading and 

grammar.  

Readathon 

A huge ‘well done’ to all the chil-

dren who have been reading, 

reading, reading and have collect-

ed money fro the Readathon. We 

raised £210.93  A special 

‘congratulations’ to Amelia  in 

Year  3 who raised £85!   

What an amazing achievement !! 

 



Sports Relief  

Sport Relief  is from 17—23rd March this 

year.  The School Council are currently sell-

ing the Sports Relief wrist bands in school 

for £1.  Next week  everyone will be taking 

part in some fun sports activities—please 

sponsor your child!  

Easter egg decorating and Bonnet Making 

Our annual egg decorating and Easter Bonnet  

Assembly will take place on  Wednesday 28th 

March at 9.30am. We hope you will take this               

opportunity to do something creative with your 

child at home and look forward to seeing all the 

wonderful eggs and Easter hats.  Parents are 

welcome to attend the assembly! 

Class Attendance winners this month 

Week  5—Y2     98.00% 

Week 6—Y4      95.48% 

Week 7—Y4    97.58% 

Week  9—Y4      99.68% 

Well done  Year 4— you are leading 

the way this term . 

Keep up the good work! 

Happy Easter 

Finally I would like to wish all of 

our families a peaceful and relax-

ing holiday when it arrives and 

look forward to seeing you all 

next term. 

Enabling Enterprise 

All of the children recently 

completed an Enabling Enter-

prise Challenge Day.’ This was 

a fantastic day  where the chil-

dren had opportunities to de-

velop their skills for life such  as  

leadership,  problem solving 

and working as a team.   

What a great day!! 


